Long Elementary School

Is participating in Walk to School Day on
Wednesday, October 4

Join children and adults around the world to celebrate
the benefits of walking and bicycling.

/About our event: k
Join students all around the world in
walking to school on Wednesday,

October 4" Support healthy eating and
living at Long School!
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walkbiketoschool.org

Walk to School Day is coordinated in the U.S.A. by
the National Center for Safe Routes to School.




